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Notice 
 

Date: 20/03/2025 
 

Dear students,  
 
This is to inform all the candidates of SSC Batch -2025 that a Farewell Ceremony has 
been scheduled on April 7, 2025 (Monday), from 12.00 pm- 1.30 pm in the School 
Auditorium. Your presence will be highly appreciated as we extend our best wishes to 
your upcoming examinations and future endeavors.  
 
We also encourage you to wear your formal attire for the event to make it more special 
and memorable. 
 
For any inquiries, please contact the school admin office. 

 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


